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Fall Medi-Spa 
Specials
10% Off BBL 
Treatments
Now that we are saying 
goodbye to summer, 
lets say goodbye to our 
"summer fun in the sun 
damage" too! Come in 
and see Patty, our laser 
specialist, for BBL treat-
ments. BBL- Broadband 
Light is perfect for skin 
conditions associated 
with aging, active life-
styles, and sun damage. 
Fine lines, age & sun spots, 
small facial veins and 
other skin blemishes can 
be treated.  Your skin will 
be smoother, more vibrant 
and will have a more 
youthful appearance.
The procedure is gentle 
and non-invasive. The fall 
months are a perfect time 
for BBL treatments, and 
it's never too early to start 
thinking about the holiday 
season and getting ready 
for those holiday parties. 

CONSULTATIONS ARE 
COMPLIMENTARY. 
COME IN AND SEE WHAT 
WE CAN DO FOR YOU!

Changes

More Fall Medi-Spa Specials
Save up to 30% on Jane Iredale Makeup
Need a new look? Fall is a wonderful time for new looks in makeup. During 
September and October when you purchase any Jane Iredale product you'll 
recieve 10% OFF, buy 2 and receive 20% OFF, buy 3 and receive 30% OFF! Come in 
and let us help you with colors. We’ll help you put your best face forward this Fall!

$100 Rebate on 
Latisse Starting 
October 1st
Get longer, fuller, darker lashes!  
See what Brooke Sheilds and 
Claire Danes are raving about!
Patient ‘after’ photos are only 
4 weeks after treatment. 
Call for details.

Our Latest 
Patient Testimonial
    "I wanted to take this opportunity 
to thank everyone in your office who 
played a part in helping me through my 
decision to have elective surgery. For years 
I have dreamed of breast surgery and am 
so grateful for having had the surgery." 
    "Everyone in your office was so kind 
and caring toward me. I found everyone 
to be patient and caring. I appreciate 
each and every one of you for the role 
you had. I love my results." 
    "I am truly grateful. Thank you!!!! 
You are an amazing team - I under-
stand why you were so highly 
recommended. Thank you from the   
bottom of my heart."       

Fall - The Season of Change

      Fall is the season of change, 
so why should we be any different?   
Some of us are busy moms who 
just got our kids back in school, 
some of us are students ourselves 
and some of us have wanted to 
make a change for a long time.  
     Whether you are wanting a 
healthy glow for the new season 
or that tummy tuck you've thought about for years, we can help.  
At the Parrish Cosmetic  and Plastic Surgery Center we understand the desire 
for change, we understand the desire for looking and feeling your best.  
So no matter what your situation is - lets make this Fall about YOU!
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Our patient - Before Our patient - After

Our patient - Before Our patient - After

OUR PATIENTS SAY IT BEST

Become a fan of 
Dr. Parrish on Facebook CLICK HERE

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Medford-OR/Parrish-Cosmetic-Plastic-Surgery-Medford-Oregon/284354618953
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Visit Us Online
Click on link below to visit 
our website, where you'll 
find descriptions of all our 
services, meet our staff and 
check out our facilities:

Debra’s Corner 
Coming Soon!
     Starting next month we'll 
be sending out regular email 
updates from Debra, our 
dermal filler specialist, with 
the latest in dermal filler 
products, specials and more!  
     Debra is a graduate of 
Stanford University School of 
Medicine and is a Certified 
Physicians Assistant who has 
been with our center since 
2003.  She has been in the 
plastic surgery field since 
1976 and has seen the 
evolution of non surgical 
techniques using Botox® and 
dermal fillers including 
Restylane®, Perlane®, 
Juvederm® and Radiesse®.  
     Debra has been called a 
true artist in her field and we 
are proud to have her on our 
professional team!  
Watch for Debra's Corner!

Changes
Upcoming Educational Seminars
Sculptra Aesthetic-the new age of anti-age     Wednesday, October 13 at 6:30
Join us as we discuss Sculptra® Aesthetic - an injectable poly-l-lactic acid that is the fastest growing procedure overall 
among plastic surgeons.  Sculptra® Aesthetic is not a filler but works by stimulating your own collagen, creating smooth, 
long lasting results. As you age, your body's collagen production decreases, and you may begin to see wrinkles. Sculptra® 
Aesthetic works to correct shallow to deep facial wrinkles and folds, as it replaces lost collagen, which can help provide a 
refined, more youthful appearance.  Complimentary DVD's are available in our office, pick yours up today!

Skin tightening with Sciton Laser      Monday, November 15 at 6:30
Join us as we discuss the latest treatment with our Sciton Laser - Skin Tyte.  Skin Tyte is a skin tightening procedure 
utilizing heat energy to smooth out the skin and strengthen its collagen.  SkinTyte can effectively treat any area of 
the body where improvement is desired, giving patients a firmer, more youthful appearance.  

Wine and hors d’oeuvres will be served.  Seating will be limited. RSVP required. Call to reserve your spot!
    

What’s the latest?
Dr. Parrish is featured in New 
Beauty magazine!  New Beauty  is 
the worlds most unique magazine 
devoted exclusively to "everything 
beauty."  We are proud to have Dr. 
Parrish featured in what is 
heralded as the Ultimate Cosmetic 
Enhancement Guide.  Stop by the 
office today and pick up your 
complimentary copy!

The importance of Board Certification...
       Most of us know that doctors attend 4 years of medical school after college 
to earn a medical degree (MD), after which they must pass an exam to be 
licensed to practice medicine. Each state has its own standards and exams for 
licensing physicians, and a doctor can be licensed in more than one state. 
       In order for physicians to specialize in an area of medicine, such as plastic 
surgery or cardiology, they must further their education with a residency of 
3-7 years that focuses exclusively on that specialty.  Many specialists go even 
further to participate in a fellowship after residency, in which they practice 
under the supervision of older, more experienced physicians in their chosen 
field. These physicians can then choose to become board certified in their 
specialty. This means that they have taken specific exams and passed 
explicit qualifications to be accepted into their specialty.  
       It may surprise you to know that any licensed medical doctor can 
perform plastic surgery, whether they are qualified to do so or not.  
Training and certification are important when choosing a plastic surgeon. 
Dr. Parrish takes pride in being board certified by the American Board of 
Plastic Surgery. Get to know your surgeon. Find out if he/she is board 
certified and in what field he/she holds certification in.

Did you know...

http://dr-parrish.com/index.html

